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CAE Healthcare

Good Day,

With the recent acquisition of Medical Education Technologies by CAE, the new CAE
Healthcare was formed. In this transition, there have been changes to the product and
services previously offered by both companies. This email is speaking directly to the
learning management systems that have been merged, and how this affects UNBC and
the groups working together in British Columbia.

Teams from the original CAE and the former METI have thoroughly compared
LearningSpace and OWL and have come to the conclusion that LearningSpace is a more
capable and more robust system. Having said that, there are specific elements of OWL
that are very exciting and which we will incorporate into the LearningSpace system,
finally ending with a better product. CAE Healthcare will continue to support those
customers who are using the OWL system and work with you to ensure a positive
outcome.

We have always been open to receiving input from users as to improvements, changes
and new developments that can make the LearningSpace system better. Each year we
hold focus group events where users voice these suggestions. In the interest of
ensuring that your needs will be met, we would like to hold a focus group event with the
team that has been working on this project in British Columbia, those who are using the
OWL system and any other parties interested. This will allow everyone the opportunity
to express their current likes of both systems, which features and applications should be
merged and new developments that would be most beneficial.

On December 7th, 2011 we would like to invite you all to join the team from CAE
Healthcare in Vancouver for this event. Further details will follow and any current
questions or concerns may be directed to me.

Kind Regards,

Michael Rhiness

CAE Healthcare Canada
403.919.4631
mrhiness@meti.com



